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Hello to everyone. 

I hope everyone is doing well and 
looking forward to our meeting. The 
time feels like we were just together for 
our pot luck meeting. Those of you that 
were unable to get to the meeting 
missed a great time.  

As we prepare for this one, it brings us 
closer to our show time. We will have 

 

 A Message from our President  Blake Roulette 

 
two working meetings before the 
show. Our May meeting is a non-
business meeting. A time to get 
together and enjoy a picnic setting.  

As we move closer to our show, we all 
need to be thinking of how to volunteer 
to help our show successful. Never too 
early to plan to be a part of the show.  

Hope you have had great results in 
showing and all your activities.  

Be safe, and I look forward to seeing 
all of you on Tuesday. 

Blake  
 

Sunshine Committee Becky Ward 
  

 
The club is deeply saddened by the recent death of one of our dear members 
Janet Andrews (Formerly Janet Phillips). Our heart and prayers go out to the 
family, friends, and loved ones that knew Janet. She will be missed by all of us. 
There will be a Memorial Service, Sunday April 19th at 3:00 at Northside Methodist 
Church, 435 Summit Drive, Greenville 29609.   
 
Get well greetings go out to Kevin Shrum and we hope is out and about very 
soon after some medical issues. 
We all wish Nancy Vandiver a continued speedy recovery after her foot surgery. 
We hope to see all of you real soon at the GKC meetings. 
Happy Birthday to Bobbie Fairbanks and many, many more to follow from all of 
us!!! 
 
Becky Ward would appreciate any documentation of members’ birthdays so she 
can announce them on a monthly basis. 
 
If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please 

contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk50@yahoo.com. 

Remember, a simple word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference for 
a friend in need. 

mailto:wardbk50@
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GKC Annual Picnic 
In Memory of Sharon Spiegel  

 
 
 

Tuesday, May 19, 2015    6pm – Dark 
Butler Springs Park 
 301 Butler Springs Rd. 
Greenville, SC  29615 

 
Come and enjoy fellowship and good food with your club members. Everyone is asked to bring a 
side dish, salad or dessert. Leashed dogs are welcome. Bring a lawn chair. Contact: Trevor Butler, 
igsattcb@aol.com or Fran Marron, frannym9@gmail.com (973-335-4514) with the number 
attending and what dish you are bringing by Mon. May 11th.  

  

igsattcb@aol.com
frannym9@gmail.com
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Just as Bobbie Fairbanks celebrates her birthday, I received this 1977 Magazine from my son, Todd. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Judge Roy L. Ayers (father of AKC Delegate Linda Ayers Turner Knorr) awarding Group One to 
Ch. Azalea Hill's Mr. Christopher owned and shown by Mrs. Richmond "Bobbie Fairbanks" 
Trophy presented by Mr. Woody Nelson.....1977 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 
 

 

  

Details from Your Delegate    Linda Knorr 
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Members’ Brags    

 Fran Marron 
 
At the Greater Monroe show 2 weeks ago. 
My little boy, Apex, Wynson's High Point @  Marlord,went WD, BOW for 
2 points. 
Sunday, Apex was WD, BOW for a 4 pt major. 
Not to be out done, Leeza, Marlord's Lady Liberty, was WB, BOS for a 4 
pt major over several nice, champion bitches. She needs one single to 
finish! What a fun weekend! 

 
Sam Metzger 
 
Metzgers French Bulldog's CH Joys & Metzgers Holly Golightly won a 
Select for a 5 point major at the shows in Concord NC.  Also, Ch Evans 
& Metzgers Held For Ransom's son Tigger finished his championship at 
Concord at 15 mos. Old 
 
 
Debbie Miller 
Demi's Shih Tzu 
 
Cash was BOB on March 28th and 29th at the Monroe KC shows in 
Concord, NC.  Shown by Michelle Jones at 7 months old. 
 
Cash was BOB on March 28th and 29th at the Monroe KC shows in 
Concord, NC.  Shown by Michelle Jones at 7 months old. 

 

 
Glenn & Sandra Amorosia 
Avalon Wheatens 
 
Winners Bitch & Best of Winners at 2 major national club supported 
breed specialties, Sacramento Northern California. 
 
 
 
Bob and Nancy Vandiver 
 
GCH. Mistel's Can Can wins two more Group Firsts 
since the last GKC Newsletter. 
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Collette Jaynes 
Jazzin Golden Retrievers & Clumber Spaniels 
 
 
Clumber Spaniel Club of America – Regional Specialty 
 
Jazzin’s I’ll Have Another – 3rd in 9-12 puppy dogs 
Jazzin’s The Gatekeeper – 2nd in BBE dogs 
Rezod’s Jazzin On The Baby Grand – 3rd in 12-18 month bitches 
Jazzin’s Shall We Dance – 4th in 12-18 month bitches 
CH Jazzin’s I Just Can’t Keep A Secret – Judges Award Of Merit 
 
Clumber Spaniel Club of America – National Specialty 
 
Jazzin’s I’ll Have Another – 4th in 9-12 puppy dogs 
Jazzin’s The Gatekeeper – 2nd in BBE dogs 
Rezod’s Jazzin On The Baby Grand – 3rd in 12-18 month bitches 
Jazzin’s Shall We Dance – 4th in 12-18 month bitches 
CH Big Boom’s Limited Bugs Bunny – Select Dog 
GCH Jazzin’s Tell Tail Heart – Judges Award Of Merit 
Jazzin’s The Gatekeeper & CH Jazzin’s I Just Can’t Keep A Secret – BISS 
Brace 
 
 

 

  

Members’ Brags --Continued 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greenville Kennel Club 

P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Comfort Inn Millennium, 2756 Laurens Rd. at I-85. Meetings start at 
7:30PM. The Board of Directors meets every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Margaret Norkett, 
Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 

Established in 1939    Greenville Kennel Club   An AKC Member Club 

The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

April 21, 2015 

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 

Blake Roulette - President  

dorwynd@yahoo.com 

 

Bob Vandiver– 1st Vice President  

rlvandiver@charter.net 
  

Patrice Lineberger – 2nd Vice 

President  

paltwinmom@alumni.clemson.edu 

 

Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 

Secretary 

thecla53@gmail.com 
 

Margaret Norkett– Recording 

Secretary  

Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 

Ken Spiegel –Treasurer, 

Newsletter Editor 

kspiegel@greenvillekc.org  

 

Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  

lindaknorr@charter.net 

 

Kris Harner - Show Chair  

kharner@carolina-networks.com 

  

mailto:Eyespi20@WCTel.net
mailto:dorwynd@yahoo.com
file:///C:/Users/Ken/Documents/GKC/GKC%20News/rlvandiver@charter.net
file:///C:/Users/Ken/Documents/GKC/GKC%20News/rlvandiver@charter.net
mailto:thecla53@gmail.com
mailto:thecla53@gmail.com
mailto:Eyespi20@WCTel.net
file:///C:/Users/Ken/Documents/GKC/GKC%20News/kspiegel@greenvillekc.org
file:///C:/Users/Ken/Documents/GKC/GKC%20News/kspiegel@greenvillekc.org
mailto:lindaknorr@charter.net

